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4th October 2022, 

 

Dear Year 7 Parents & Carers 
 
URMSTON GRAMMAR PARENT TEACHER ASSOCIATION (PTA) 
 
It was lovely to meet and chat with many of you at the welcome evening back in July and I hope your 
sons and daughters are now settling well into Urmston Grammar since joining a few weeks ago.   
 
The PTA meets approximately once each half term to agree plans for how we can support a number 
of events at Urmston Grammar.  As well as our flagship Christmas Fair event (likely to be early 
December) we also support events which the students arrange themselves and students are 
encouraged to become PTA Ambassadors, coming up with fund raising ideas of their own. 
 
Last year we were able to support many different initiatives at Urmston Grammar including donating 
a total of over £4,000.  
 
We really appreciate the contribution of parents of students from all school years and if you would 
like to join us to help support the activities we arrange please contact school by emailing 
pta@urmstongrammar.org.uk and we will let you know the dates and times for forthcoming 
meetings and events. 
 
I look forward to seeing some of you at our next meeting. 
 
Yours 
 
Chris Gates 
Chair Urmston Grammar PTA 
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